

Delaware SeaSide RailRoad Club Newsletter Issue #3 September,2004

Fall is coming, and thoughts of our Christmas train layouts are beginning to creep into our heads. If you are interested in joining our Christmas train tour, just let us know. This year I would like to see one day set aside for us to visit each other. I didn't get to see anyone else's train display. We'll try to work something out.

The family picnic was enjoyed by all who attended. A special thanks goes out to our hosts, Walter and Lynn Heinlein. I was disappointed in the turnout. Our Christmas meeting is being planned as a family event also. It would be nice for our "train widows" to meet. I'm sure they would have lots to talk about. The date is December 14. Put it on your calendar.

Our September meeting will be held at the Georgetown Railroad Station on September 14 I will be out of town so Erle will conduct the meeting. A map is included. The October meeting will be held at the Ocean View Town Hall on October 12. All meeting are at 7:00PM unless otherwise stated.

Bill Mixon, Engineer

MARX TRAIN DISPLAY

Our club voted to purchase and restore a Marx Store Train Display which was found in one of the local homes. At the present time, it is in the process of being restored by Bill Mixon. It should be finished by the October meeting, It depends on whether some additional items need to be purchased at the TCA show in York. Here are a couple of pictures which were taken of the display and the box it came in.





SeaSide Hobbies K-Line Fall Fair Days November 20,2004

..Exclusive items from the new 2004 catalog. Available only at participating dealers.

...Savings of 20% - 50% on selected K-Line products

...Factory representative and demonstrations.

... Refreshments

...Give-aways and door prizes, including a K-Line train set.

...Begin ordering October 1, 2004

Yard Sales

Everytime we approach a yard sale, we ask if there are any trains for sale. On a number of occasions, the answer was "yes, I'll get them out," or "I'll give you a call". Last week I commented to my wife, Gladys, that I should make a tee-shirt that says "I BUY TRAINS". She made a better suggestion: make a tee-shirt that imitates the GOT MILK advertisement. So I went home and designed a tee-shirt iron on and ended up with this:

got trains?



We are on the internet. You can find us at: www.trainweb.org/seaside

The website was designed by my grandson Joshua Mixon. We are still in the process of building the pages, but the format is all set. We will be taking pictures of members layouts to put on the site. The newsletters will also be posted along with a calendar of events. If you have anything which you think should be added to the site, let me know. Joshua is the webmaster for the site. I don't know html from ftp. If you understand the last sentence, maybe you could help with this effort.

Directions: Take Rt.113 North. Turn right onto Route 9. Go around the circle, staying on Rt.9 Turn left onto Depot St.before crossing the RR tracks.

